Subject: FW: Fed Ex Proposed Site - File # Z.14.011/DA.14.021

C 5
Item # 4
Report No. 20 (PH)

From: Rick Borg [mailto:sportstat@sympatico.ca]
Sent: Saturday, May 03, 2014 11:10 AM

Council - May 6 14

Mr. Clement Messere,

To: <u>DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca</u>

Subject: Fed Ex Proposed Site - File # Z.14.011/DA.14.021

My name is Richard Borg and I own a residence that is directly in front of the proposed building site for the new Fed Ex Distribution Building.

There was a public meeting this past Tues, April 29th, 2014. I was out of town and missed the meeting. I would like to know what happened during this meeting and what the outcome was and is to this point.

Obviously, the construction and the location of this project will have a huge impact on the residence living in this area. Myself being one of them.

So I hope that I/We will be kept informed as to the Zoning By-Law Amendment Application.

Please advise asap. I am anxious to know what is happening to this point.

Thanks for your time. Richard 416 877-4339